FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
WASHINGTON

OFFICE OF Apr11 6, 2018

THE CHAIRMAN

The Honorable Thad Cochran
United States Senate

113 Dirksen Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Cochran:

Thank you for your letter regarding the Commission’s national TV ownership cap and the
UHF discount. I welcome hearing your views on the subject, and your letter will be made part of
the record of the proceeding.

I would also like to thank you for your long-standing service in the U.S. Senate. I have
appreciated working with you on many telecommunications issues over the years. I wish you
well in your retirement. You will be missed.

Sincerely,
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Ajit V. Pai




